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Dear Parent/Carer 

Science Drop-in 

Dr Armstrong (Head of Science) will be holding a monthly drop in (first come, first 

served) on Monday 6th January between 4.30 and 5.30pm to discuss any comments, 

compliments or concerns. Following a successful trial last year, we intend to continue to 

offer this on the first Monday of every month that we are in school. On 6th January, we 

will be in ICT1 – please ask the receptionist to direct you on arrival. 

You may be aware that Mr McShane is undertaking the roll of acting depute and 

therefore will not be teaching physics. The Science timetable has been rejigged to 

ensure that almost all periods of S3 to S6 physics will be taught by one of our other 

physics teachers (Miss Dick or Dr.Oates) with the remaining periods of mainly S1 and 

S2 being taught by a science qualified supply teacher. There has also been some 

minor rearrangement to accommodate the arrival of our new permanent Chemistry 

teacher in just over a week. 

If you have any comments, compliments or concerns about the timetable change or any 

other aspect of your child’s experience in Science then please do come along.  I will be 

available to give advice, take notes and give further information. 

Dr. G Armstrong 

PT Faculty of Science 

Kinross High School 

 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100  ⚫  Fax 01577 861830  
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:  Dr G Armstrong    

Our ref:    GA 

Your ref:  

Date:         6 January 2020 

 

 

 

 


